
Consider approval of purchase of surveillance cameras

1. Background: 
    District staff is requesting that the Board approve the purchase of iPro surveillance cameras    
    for district-wide camera replacement.  Our current campus cameras are 6-8 years old, have 
    expired warranties and lack the modern features (e.g., facial recognition) of newer models. 
    District staff contacted four vendors for quotes on the iPro model camera.  The three that 
    submitted quotes were Altex, 3Sixty Integrated and CDW-G.  District staff is recommending 
    that the Board approve the purchase of iPro surveillance cameras from Altex.

Vendor Total Amount

Altex $148,352.30

3Sixty Integrated $156,932.71

CDW-G $156,543.50

2. Process:
    Altex is a member of BuyBoard purchasing cooperative.

3. Fiscal Impact: 
    The purchase of iPro surveillance cameras for district-wide replacement will cost 
    $148,352.30.  Safe and Facility Enhancement (SAFE) Cycle 2 grant funds as well as 
    2023 Bond funds will be utilized for this purchase.

4. Recommendation: 
    That the Board approve the purchase of iPro surveillance cameras from Altex at cost of 
    $148,352.30.  

5. Required: 
    Board action. 


